
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

20th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Children's Grief Awareness Week 

Next week is Children’s Grief Awareness Week and the Votes for Schools programme will be considering what 
peer support looks like when it comes to bereavement. They will reflect on the different actions we can take to be 
there for our loved ones, and consider how confident they would feel putting these into practice should they 
need to.  

The sessions will take place in one of the tutor time sessions this week and resources for it have been made in 
conjunction with the  Childhood Bereavement Network, part of the National Children’s Bureau. 

Please contact your child's tutor if you feel this topic may be too difficult to be part of at this time. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms C Harmer 

Deputy Head of Johnson House 

Votes for Schools Lead 

 

 

https://neuvo.votesforschools.co.uk/inc/rdr.php?r=1136c154c1423c144

